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Biographical/Historical Note

H. L. Beck worked as the Superintendent of Lighthouses for the Department of Commerce in Charleston, South
Carolina.

Scope and Content Note

This collection contains a letter from H. L. Beck to Charles W. Grey of Beaufort, South Carolina on 2 November 1935
regarding the custodianship of the Hunting Island Lighthouse Reservation in South Carolina.

Index Terms
Beck, H. L., active 1935.
Grey, Charles W., active 1935.

Letters (correspondence)
Lighthouses--South Carolina--Hunting Island.

Administrative Information

Processing Information

This collection is processed at the Basic Lewel (or collection level). There is no detailed inventory for this collection as it
is not fully processed. To request that this collection be added to our priority list of collections to be fully processed as
staffing and funding allow, please contact the Library and Archives staff.
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Access Restrictions

The collection is open for research.
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